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I_S NAVIGATING LSE

Over the course of this Student Education Panel meeting, several significant points
that could drive the long term improvement of LSE's services have been raised.
Below, we thematically cover key points and focused solutions that could allow for
the holistic development of the student experience. We refer to specific departments
and individuals who could facilitate these changes. We trust you are able to act upon
these findings as soon as possible.

The student experiences this year have been mixed. Hybrid
learning definitely took a toll on socialising, and it was
quite difficult for students to meet each other on their

course. We really appreciated having in-person classes and

we think its vital that these are maintained throughout next
year. We were also really pleased with the quality of the
careers service and LSE Life. We hope they are maintained
over the next year. In terms of practical steps that can
help, we believe that having an induction week supported
by departments would be very useful. On a separate note,
maximising class time is vital and we believe that training
teachers and providing them with the appropriate
technological support would be useful.

COMMUNICATIONS IT

Communication between departments and students has been
substandard. Some SEP participants reported exam expectations
being shared mere weeks or even days before summer
assessments. Word limits, exam time lengths, referencing

technique and more were not communicated to students and even
some staff members ahead of time. LSE also needs to better
communicate the facilities it has on offer to students, such as LSE
Life, mental and wellbeing support. LSE services should follow the
lead of the exemplary Career Service.

Throughout the year, the assessment schedules and
timetabled exams have not been consistent enough
coupled with exams overlapping for too many students
when the exam period runs for more than 2 months
which has not only caused uncertainty but also stress .
In the future, we need more clarity and better
communication from the assessment team.
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